
Food Service Report – April 2013 

 

 As of April 5, 2013 we have brought in $41,523.53 in Ala Carte Sales.  We have spent $19,771.11 

showing a $21,752.42 profit at this time.   

 For March, we served a total of 6,445 breakfast meals and a total 8,227 lunch meals.  We 

averaged serving 460 breakfast meals per day and averaged 587 lunches being served per day. 

 We fed the 4th and 5th grade breakfast before they tested on Tuesday and Wednesday April 2nd 

and 3rd. 

 As previously mentioned, our Validation review on March 26th went very well and we will be 

able to keep our additional 6 cents per child per breakfast. (Averaging about 500/month 

additional revenue) 

 

 


